
We’re Going on a Bear Hunt!

This week, we’ve been diving into the story ‘We’re Going on a Bear Hunt’ to celebrate World Book Day. This has also tied in perfectly with our 

science lessons on the sense of touch. We’ve explored a variety of exciting activities, including creating a sensory story board, embarking on a 

barefoot sensory walk, blind texture feeling and building bears using different textures. In English, we’ve been retelling the story using key 

vocabulary, strengthening our storytelling skills. Now, we’re eagerly preparing to write our own versions of the tale next week—stay tuned!


